

South Bruce 
Minor Hockey Association

To Whom It May Concern:

Be advised that ___________________________ is a member of the Minor Hockey Coaching Staff for South Bruce Minor Hockey Association.

This is a volunteer position and there is no financial compensation.

As a member of the Coaching Staff, there are times that this person will have group or one-on-one contact with players on the team in the dressing rooms.

We request a Vulnerable Sector Police Search be completed on the above volunteer.

Respectfully, 

Pamela Martin
President

SBMHA 

